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OF OREGON 
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In the Matter of 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 
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COMPANY’S CLOSING BRIEF 

 

 
 

PGE appreciates the input and comments from Staff and the other parties to this docket.  

We note, however, that the scope of this docket is very narrow—specifically, whether PGE’s 

compliance filing is consistent with the Commission’s Order No. 17-357.  Many of the 

intervenors’ briefs address or attempt to re-argue issues already resolved in that order.  Some 

comments are simply beyond the scope of this docket, in that they discuss the future use and 

application of the resource value of solar (RVOS).  While those comments may be valuable to 

future administrative processes regarding the RVOS, we do not believe raising these various out-

of-scope issues is appropriate in the briefing stages of this straightforward compliance docket.  

Based on feedback from Staff and upon reviewing intervenors’ briefs and comments, we believe 

there is a general consensus that PGE’s RVOS submittal is compliant with the Commission’s 

elements and directives required by Order No. 17-357, and we look forward to future  
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administrative proceedings where the application of the RVOS may be appropriately evaluated 

and addressed. 

 

DATED this 9th day of August, 2018. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       

 James Richard George, OSB No. 974691 
 Assistant General Counsel 
 Portland General Electric Company 
 121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
 Portland, Oregon  97204 
 (503) 464-7611 phone 
 (503) 464-2200 fax 
 richard.george@pgn.com 

mailto:richard.george@pgn.com

